
To Whom It May Concern:
I support the bill to reconsider Medicare funding for sex selective abortions.
Abortion based on the gender of the unborn child is not a medical procedure; it is 
murder and should not be funded by Medicare.
If the fetus has a gender, and heart beat and resembles a baby, I do not 
understand how it could be justified aborting the child and calling it a medical 
procedure. 
I believe that the unborn should be protected. I support this bill as it ensures 
unborn children are afforded the most basic of human rights: life. 

Sincerely,
Josie Nancarrow


